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Media release       Basel, 11 April 2025 
 
 
 
 
Change in Group Executive Management  
 
Xavier Buro, Chief Financial Officer and Member of the Group Executive Board, is leaving the Bell 
Food Group for personal reasons. The Board of Directors and the Group Executive Board regret 
this step, thank Xavier Buro for his many years of support and valuable contribution and wish him 
all the best for his professional future. 
 
He will step down on 30 April 2025. The Board of Directors has started the search for a successor. 
Tasks and business will be reassigned within the company until the CFO position is filled. 
 
 
 
 
About the Bell Food Group 
The Bell Food Group is one of the leading meat processors and convenience specialists in Europe. Its range 
of products includes meat, poultry, charcuterie and seafood as well as convenience and vegetarian products. 
With different brands such as Bell, Hubers, Eisberg, Hilcona and Hügli, the Group meets a range of customer 
requirements. Its customers include retail as well as food service companies and the food processing 
industry. Around 13 500 employees generate annual revenues of over CHF 4.7 billion. The Bell Food Group 
is listed on the Swiss stock exchange. 


